
LGBT History Month - message for all schools 
 

 
Please click here to view an amended powerpoint assembly on LGBT History 
month which is particularly appropriate for children from Years 6 upwards.  
 
  
You should also have received ideas on activities for the month for primary or 
secondary pupils.  These are also available on 
www.schools.norfolk.gov.uk/go/bullying 
 
  
Please inform Rita Adair of any activities you engage in during Anti-Bullying 
Week.   
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